
Sonja Smith 

From: Gerry Kerrane [ckerrane@gmail.com] 
Sent: 17 June2010 19:54 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: WO274-01. (Reference Number: 

Attachments: dads letter.docx 

Importance: High 

WO274-01-100617075344) 

Title: Mr 

First Name: Gerry 
SurName: Kerrane 

Organisation 
Name: 

Address Line 1: Lisacurkia 

Address Line 2: 'libohine 

Address Line 3: Castlerea 

County: Roscommon 

Post Code: 

Phone Number: - 
Email: - 
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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to you in relation to an application for a waste licence by ADPower Roscommon Ltd in 

respect of a facility at Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, Co. Roscommon. 

As a resident of this community all my life I would like to strongly oppose this application for the simple 

reason that it is not needed by our community. I for one am not willing to put the health of my four 

children at  risk for the sake of a few jobs. This site is situated in a residential area and I think its unfair to 

expect people in our community to sit back and accept this waste facility into the heart of our 

community. 

I implore you to take into consideration the cares ofthe people in this community because at the end of 

the day it is us and only us that will have no choice but live with the consequences. 

Yours truly, 

Gerry Kerrane 
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